
     

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!    

Greetings Parents, 

  

We are seeking enthusiastic volunteers for hall monitors, lunch aides, 
chaperons for upcoming events. I would love if you can lend a hand to 
make this the best experience possible here at Bunche Prep Academy.   

If you are interested in volunteering, complete the sign-up for at 
dpscd.galaxydigital.com (Please note: You will be required to 
scan/upload your valid state photo ID card). If you need any 

assistance, please feel free to contact me at 
latoja.whitfield@detroitk12.org 
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